
CLPCCD Convocation 2018

Dear CLPCCD Colleagues:

Welcome back! I hope your summer was restful and revitalizing. 

It has now been a little over a month since I assumed the Interim 

Chancellor position and it has been an honor, to once again, serve 

in this role. I look forward to celebrating with you, the official 

beginning of the 2018-2019 Academic Year!

JOIN US!

CLPCCD Convocation 2018

Thursday, August 16, 2018

8am-5pm

Las Positas College, Gymnasium

Continental Breakfast and Boxed Lunches available

Convocation serves as the “formal” opening of the academic year 

at Chabot-Las Positas Community College District. Along with 

new beginnings, Convocation offers the opportunity to reexamine 

and realign, if needed, the direction of our programs, services, 

departments, and even ourselves. This tradition serves as a 

reminder of our role as an institution of higher education and our 

commitment to students’ educational excellence.

(Continued...)

“The Chabot-Las Positas Community 

College District (CLPCCD) prepares 

students to succeed in a global 

society by challenging them to think 

critically, to engage socially, and to 

acquire workplace knowledge and 

educational skills.”



This year’s theme is:

It is CLPCCD’s commitment to excellence which asks us to 

reflect and reassess how our work and decisions impact our 

students’ success. 

Sneak Preview for Convocation: 

- Interim Chancellor’s reflections of the coming year

- Guest Speakers:

 • Theresa Tena, Executive Vice Chancellor for    

  Institutional Effectiveness and Innovation, California   

  Community Colleges Chancellor’s Office

 • Virginia “Ginni” May, Professor of Math; ASCCC    

  Treasurer and Curriculum Committee Chair; 

  Member, IEPI State Advisory Committee

- Recognitions:

 • Unity Award—who will be the recipient or recipients, 

  this year?

 • Chancellor’s Annual Awards

 • Reed L. Buffington Award

- District-wide Discipline Meetings and networking with 

 your colleagues

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday, August 16, 2018, to 

begin an exciting and productive 2018-2019 Academic Year!

Sincerely, 

Susan A. Cota, Ed.D.

Interim Chancellor

Chabot-Las Positas Community College District

“Changing for Students’ Sake”
Responding to the changing 
environment with renewed 
student focus


